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Art from the Heart                 

Hello Choir Families,
What an adventure these past few months have been! I miss you all and hope we can see each other face-to-face again in the near future. In preparation for “Art from the Heart” I would love to include our school choir. Though we cannot be together in person, I believe I have a way for us to participate virtually. It will require your help to make this happen! I have selected the song “See You Again” which has been covered and lyrically altered by the One Voice Children’s Choir. It is a beautiful song with a very poignant message that relates to what we are all facing today. 
There are 2 ways in which your child can participate in this project.
1) PHOTO: Email me a photo of your child holding a sign that says “See You Again”. Be as creative as you like with this picture!

2) VIDEO: Send/Email a video of your child singing the chorus of the song. For the best quality please follow these steps before and during recording.

Step: 1. Have your child practice the chorus numerous times to ensure they know the melody/lyrics well before recording.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Step 2: While recording, have your child listen to the video/recording using headphones with the video/lyric file provided on my website: www.mrbmusicaladventures.weebly.com (Section: Online Learning K-2)
Step 3: Record them singing the chorus with their headphones on.
Step 4: Send your video to me at joshua.britten@nbed.nb.ca
(**Disclaimer: I may only be able to use sections of your submitted video for this project**)
Your child is invited to participate in option 1, or 2 OR both if they are willing! I will be compiling the photos and videos and creating a mass video which we will reveal at our virtual “Art from the Heart” night in June!
Timeline: Please have your photos and videos submitted to me by no later than Sunday, June 7th. This will give me time to create the video before our event!
Thank you for considering participating in this project. I am really excited to receive your pictures and videos over the next few weeks! I wish you all the very best and look forward to hearing/seeing you soon!

Respectfully Yours,

Mr. Britten (Mr. B.)
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